
Subject: Announcement: ACAT 2010
Posted by Johan Messchendorp on Wed, 12 Aug 2009 13:03:01 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear All,
it is my pleasure to announce you the 13th International ACAT Workshop  
that will be held at Jaipur, India on February 22-27, 2010.  
Information on the workshop can be found here:

http://acat2010.cern.ch

Registration will be open soon. I would be grateful if you could give  
the widest diffusion to this announcement. Best regards,

Federico Carminati
CERN-PH
1211 Geneva 23
Switzerland
Tel: +41 22 76 74959
Fax: +41 22 76 68505
Mobile: +41 76 487 4843
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